
   Where We’ve Been...

Our Fall consisted of several 
racing opportunities. 

From Head of the Port to 
Head of the American to 

Head of Lagoon, we kept our 
heads in the boat and 

saw some promising results.

Want to help support the team?

Donations are always appreciated!   
We thank all of our donors 

for their continued generosity.

For insturctions on how to 
donate, you can visit our 

website, ucdrowing.com, and 
click on the DONATE page.

   
     Where We’re At...

We’ve been training hard 
   all winter, and are now 
practicing shorter pieces

 in preparation for our 
Spring season. 

We had our scrimmage 
against St. Mary’s 
on February 17th, 

we have one more race 
at our port this weekend, 

and then we have 
the San Diego Crew Classic

shortly after that!  

       
        

       WHEN                 WHAT                                  WHERE

    3/17*                           Aggie Invite                                   Port of West Sac
    3/24 & 3/25**              San Diego Crew Classic              San Diego
    4/28 & 4/29**              WIRA                                              Lake Natoma
    5/5                              Sac State Scrimmage                   Port of West Sac
    5/12***                        Davis Invite                                    Port of West Sac
    5/26 & 5/27**              ACRA                                             Gainesville, Georgia

Fall Racing Results  

      Head of                     Head of                    Head of
     the Port                  the American            the Lagoon

    V8+--18:57           V8+(A)--19.26           V8+(A)--20.55
    V8+--19:31           V8+(B)--21.24           V8+(B)--22.04
                                 V4+--23.12                N8+--25.26

  
Rachel A, Maddie, 

Maia, and Kaila 
help rig the Gatta for 
Head of the Lagoon

the novice squad 
poses for a 
group pic 

before battling 
St. Mary’s

  
    Where We’re Headed...

 Spring season means 
lots and lots of racing! 
Below is our current

racing schedule.

 
*3/17 is the new, 

  rescheduled date

**Can’t come in person?
  the SDCC, WIRA, and ACRA 

are all videotaped!

***5/12 is also the date 
we’re having 

Alumni Day!

SDCC 2017

  

   

I’m excited 
to travel and 
learn from 

different crews.
-Claire Winter

I’m excited for my 
fingers to not 

feel like they’re 
going to fall off 
every morning!

-Cinthya Gonzalez

I’m looking 
forward to 

WIRA and ACRA.
-Sanjana Battula

Our novices are excited 
for their 1st Spring season!

UCDROWING@GMAIL.COMWWW.UCDROWING.COM @UCDROWING
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      Erg-A-Thon

        Sunday, March 4th 
marked our annual 
Erg-A-Thon event. 

   We surpassed our goal of   	
erging 120,000 meters! 

    A huge thank you to
everyone who donated!

Libby, Jessica, Sarah, Kelly, Rachel M, 
Maddie, and Meghan relax before 
their race at Head of the American

Parent & Family Day

Saturday, March 10th was our 
Parent and Family Day.

It was great to see so many 
friends and family members 

out at the Boathouse!
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